
OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS OF THE MCHENRY COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

February 27, 2020                                                 9:30 AM 

 

 

Chairman Bruner called the meeting to order.  Commissioners David Medalen, Larry Haman, Bryan 

Bruner, Keith Cederstrom and Gregg Boutilier were present.  Also present was Sheriff Skager and States 

Attorney Josh Frey attended via phone. 

 

The asset forfeiture policy was reviewed and discussed.  All forfeited funds have been turned over to the 

County Treasurer and the application process will need to be followed in order to request use of the funds. 

 

A lengthy discussion was held regarding the Sheriff department’s uniform policy.  The results were 

reviewed from a statewide survey sent to all counties, requesting information pertaining to their uniform 

policy and what they have determined to be a county expense or a personal expense for the deputy.  

Changes were made to the county policy, which the board and Sheriff agreed upon.  The Sheriff was 

asked to provide uniform costs to the board at the next meeting. 

 

At 12:50 PM, there being no further business to come before the board at this time, a motion was made by 

Haman and seconded by Boutilier to adjourn. 

 

ATTEST:       ____________________________      _________________________________  

Darlene Carpenter, Auditor                            Bryan Bruner, Chairman 


